

THE NEWSLETTER OF THE XEROX AMATEUR RADIO CLUB

The Xerox Amateur Radio Club will meet this Thursday, October 17, from 5:00 - 6:00 P.M. at Bldg. 337, Conference Room B. We'll try to start at 5:00 P.M. sharp so we can adjourn on time.

At our last meeting the following officers were elected:

President - Bob Dill Secretary/Treasurer - Pete Secrist Programs - Mike Poleshuk/Gary Bauer Special Events - Norm Peer/Art McLean

Gene Parker will be supplying club information to the "Chatterbox". Gene will also be checking to determine if there is any interest in club participation in the January VHF contest.

At our upcoming meeting, we'll have a report on:

- 220 440 repeater
- Elmira hamfest
- Syracuse hamfest
- HF tower

We might have a program for this meeting. It was not confirmed as of this writing. Come to the meeting and be surprised.

Don't forget the phone portion of the CQ World - Wide DX Contest, Oct. 26-27. Good chance to pick up some new countries.

Joe Rowe, AG2Y, and his family are spending the next two years in Japan.

We'd like to welcome four new Members to the KARC: 3ob Boyack, Joe Ippolito, Tim Wettach, and Jess Zeck.

Thanks to those who attended our last meeting: Bary Bauer, Jos Centola, Bob Dill, Ed Kessler, Jim Lannom, Art McLean, Gene Farker, Norm Peer, Mike Poleshuk, Barry Mickett, Pete Secrist, Dave Sweet and Tim Wettach. Let's have a bigger turnout this Thursday.

Anyone having anything for sale please call me and we'll put it in the Arc Over.